
Update: Pastor Larry Wersen is recovering ex-
tremely  well from a bad fall last month, and has 
fully recovered from a subsequent bout of pneu-
monia. He will be released from the hospital this 
week to head back home.  Then he will continue 
physical therapy to regain his strength and get 
back into fighting shape! So, please pray for a 
smooth  transition as Larry works to get back to               
independent living.  
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